
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Spencer Parr; "Josh Mitchell"
Cc: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: CU-20-00006 Swiftwater Storage - Wetland Buffer Revegetation Plan
Date: Friday, July 16, 2021 2:51:02 PM

Good afternoon,
 
Thank you for submitting the revegetation plan for the Swiftwater Storage property along the
northeastern portion of the property associated with the private camp sites.  The plan looks great. 
We would like to ask that you include some native shrubbery to the plan as well as a monitoring plan
for the revegetation sites.
 
Thank you,
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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